

## Maui County Council, BSA 2017 National Jamboree Contingent Troops 3439 & 3440

August 5, 2017

Dear Peter,

On behalf of the Maui County Council of the Boy Scouts of America, our troop leadership and the 61 scouts making up the Maui Contingent, we would like to express our gratitude to Souring Eagles Tours for everything you and your crew did to make our trip hassle free and so much fun.

I first contacted Peter in February of 2016 to help design an itinerary that would be affordable and exciting for our boys. Peter went out of his way to really learn what our vision of the trip would be and work with us to make it a reality. Peter gave us lots of options and was super flexible when changes came up.

From excellent accommodations, great bus transportation from Charlotte to West Virginia, to great venues (U.S. National Whitewater Center, NASCAR Museum and Hall of Fame, Charlotte Motor Speedway and Carowinds) you kept our contingent moving on time without any issues. Your staff was amazing and even took time to take some great candid photos. I was also very excited to meet you at dinner when you took time out of your busy day to meet up with us to personally make sure we were having a great trip.

Our Council and Contingent Troops will be forever grateful to Souring Eagles Tours for making this such a wonderful experience. We are really looking forward to the 2019 World Jamboree and 2021 National Boy Scout Jamboree and I will be recommending that we use your services again for those events! I would recommend your services to anyone, please feel free to give my information to prospective clients who are requesting recommendations.

Thank you again for everything you did to make this a wonderful experience, hope to see you next time.

Aloha,

Jamie Wright

Scoutmaster and Organizing Chairman 2017 Boy Scout National Jamboree Maui County Council

P: (808) 268-9247

Mauijambo2017@gmail.com